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Dear Friend in Ministry, 

Who do you know who   

 has gifts for ministry and mission among young adults? 

 desires to use and develop those gifts in God’s service?  

 would enjoy living and working on a diverse Christian university campus? 

 would thrive in graduate courses in leadership, worship, and discipleship? 

 

We want to invite such gifted people to join our Young Adult Ministry Scholars (YAMS) program.  

UDTS gives these scholars the opportunity to earn a theological graduate degree while actively working with 

other young adults on a college campus.  

This unique program provides 100% tuition scholarships and free on-campus housing. 

Working within different departments of the University of Dubuque, YAMS contribute to making the university 

“a diverse and equitable community where Christian love is practiced” (UD mission statement). They 

participate in a structured program which prepares them for ministry by:   

 Teaching courses for first-year undergrads 

 Developing relationships and programs to welcome international students 

 Taking on responsibilities within residential life  

 Planning activities that promote interfaith conversations 

 Leading Bible studies and music teams in chapel services 

 

At the same time, YAMS are fully integrated into the seminary’s Christian learning community. They join other 

ministry students in study, prayer, and fellowship, and with them, they receive excellent instruction from our 

talented and experienced faculty, along with personal support from the seminary administration. For more 

information, check our webpage: http://udts.dbq.edu/academics/degreeprograms/youngadultministryscholars/ 

Send your nominations of students for the YAMS program to: Ms. Kimberly Burnett-Hackbarth, Director of 

Seminary Admissions, at khackbarth@dbq.edu, 563-589-3405. 

We hope you’ll share this exciting opportunity with church members, youth ministry directors, Christian 

educators, and anyone else whom God has gifted to serve the next generation of the church. 

God bless you in your ministry, 

 

Dr. Annette Bourland Huizenga  

Dean of the Seminary 
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